
  
 

 

 

 

 

The Academic Forum of the New University: 

The US Presidential Election and its Aftermath 

Dear Colleagues and Friends of the New University, 
 
 

 

Wednesday, 4 November 2020, at 
5 PM (CET) and 11 AM (GTM-4)  

 

Zoom application  
 

 

you are cordially invited to the Academic Forum of the New University dedicated to the 
US Presidential Election and its Aftermath. The Forum forms a part of an-ongoing 
bilateral co-operation between the Cleveland-Marshall College of Law and the New 
University, which has been supported by the Slovenian Research Agency. 

 
On Tuesday November 3, America is going to elect its 59th President. Will it be Joe 
Biden or Donald Trump? What will be the legal and political consequences of that 

elections and what if the votes are too close to call or marred by the (allegations of) 
electoral irregularities, so that the incumbent president refuses to concede? 

 
The Rector of the New University invites you to an Academic Forum on November 4, 
2020, at which these and other questions will be debated and the consequences of the 
result of the elections for the USA, EU and the world will be analyzed. 

 

The Forum, hosted by Matej Avbelj, will feature a panel of distinguished professors: 
 

- Milena Sterio, Cleveland-Marshall College of Law, 
- John T. Plečnik, Cleveland-Marshall College of Law, 
- Gorazd Justinek, New University, 
- Jernej Letnar Černič, New University. 

 

The event will be held in English and will take place on Wednesday, 4 November 2020, 
at 5 PM (CET) and 11 AM (GMT-4) via Zoom application. 

 

We kindly ask you to confirm your attendance no later than Tuesday, 3 
November 2020 at e-mail address: pr@nova-uni.si. 

 

On the day of the event you will receive a link to a Zoom meeting. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

prof. dr. Matej Avbelj 
rector of New University 
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